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TOWNSHIP OF O’HARA 

COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 2 MINUTES 

  JANUARY 14, 2020    

 

I. OPENING PROCEDURES 

 

A. Call to Order by Vice President Vogel at 7:08 p.m. 

B. Roll Call 

   Council Members Present:  Charles A. Vogel, Vice-President of Council; George H. 

Stewart, Second Ward; Scott Frankowski, Third Ward; 

Allison Berger, Fourth Ward; Cassandra Eccles, Fifth 

Ward 

    

   Absent: Robert John Smith, President of Council; John R. Denny, 

Jr., At-Large  

 

   Also Present: Julie A. Jakubec, CPA, CGMA, Township Manager; 

Brendan Lucas, Township Solicitor; Charles W. Steinert, 

Jr., P.E., Township Engineer; Loren R. Kephart, Public 

Service Superintendent; Scott K. Slagel, Police 

Superintendent; Cathy Bubas, Manager’s Secretary 

 

II. PUBLIC COMMENTS CONCERNING THE PROPOSED AMENDED AND RESTATED 

ZONING ORDINANCE 

 

Manager Jakubec stated the purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public comments concerning the 

proposed amended and restated zoning ordinance.  A redlined copy of the proposed ordinance was posted 

to the Township website following reintroduction of the ordinance on November 12th for residents to review 

the proposed changes. 

 

Vice President Vogel stated Council would be discussing the ordinance and may vote on this issue during 

the Regular Meeting. 

 

Mr. Richard Heath, Fox Pointe Place, presented questions/comments about ‘No Impact Home Based 

Business’ as it pertains to traffic; the size and location of satellite dishes; and wind energy facilities 

regarding vertical and horizontal rotating panels and placement on top of a two-story residence. 

 

Staff answered Mr. Heath’s questions satisfactorily. 

 

III. ADJOURNMENT 

 

Motion by Mr. Stewart to adjourn Public Hearing 2 was seconded by Ms. Berger and carried unanimously.  

The Public Hearing adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 

 

              

        Cathy Bubas, Manager’s Secretary 

 


